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HOST FAMILIES FOR FOREIGN STUDENTS ON YORUBA LANGUAGE AND CULTURE 

PROGRAMME: EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

The Yoruba Language Centre wishes to solicit expression of interest from Yoruba-
speaking families resident on campus to serve as host families for Foreign Students on 
its Group Project Abroad Advanced Overseas Yoruba Language Summer Intensive 
Programme funded by the Fulbright-Hays through the Department of Education in 
Washington, DC, USA, and administered by Howard University, Washington DC, from 
15/06/2018 to 07/08/2018 (54 days). 
 
Living with local families is an integral part of the students’ Yoruba language and 
culture learning experience, and families who host these students will be provided with 
adequate stipend to offset expenses incurred by the families. 
 
Interested families are required to indicate such interest by filling host family 
information forms which are available for collection at the Yoruba Language Centre, 
No1, Obong Road, from now until 10 May, 2018.   
 
Please feel free to contact the following numbers if you have any questions: 

08034018445, 09091208129 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi (Mrs.), MCIPM, MAUA 
Registrar 
 
 
 


